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Commander’s Corner
I want to thank everyone for the super support you’ve given me over my first four months as Commander.  You’ve made Post 122 an exciting place to be.  For those of you who haven’t visited the post lately, you owe it to yourself to stop by and share in the camaraderie. Also, if you haven’t renewed your annual membership, please take the time right now to do so. Our Post is strong and it will be stronger with your participation as a member.

Things are going well at the post, but we need all members to continue volunteering their time and ideas to help make our events successful. Fundraising is how we support the many charities in which the American Legion proudly participates. Many members are already coming up with new events and activities for entertainment of our members and to raise funds. The Post is attempting to provide a broad range of activities that will provide something for everyone. You may have the idea that will provide the next great fundraising and entertaining event at Post 122. 

We are fast approaching the 11th hour of the 11th day of the 11th month, and with it the joint American Legion and Veterans of Foreign Wars Veteran’s Day Memorial Service at the County Courthouse in Prattville. Please join us to observe the ceremonies and show your support for our brothers and sisters in arms. 

Come to the next membership meeting, 2nd Tuesday of each month, and get involved.
Wayne Gardner, Commander
1st Vice Comments
DARTS
 
I would like to thank everyone that comes out on Sundays to throw darts.  It has been growing each week since we started.  A good time is had by all.  We are in the process of making a couple of improvement to make it more fun and comfortable at the same time.  We have changed the time of darts from 4:00 to 3:00 and by the time ya'll read this we'll have two more machines.  We are moving from the Domino room to the back room.  I am going to wire the jukebox to a speaker that I'll be moving from the domino room to the back room.  I will also be moving the big T.V. to where we can have it connected and working.  We should be able to throw all our games in a shorter amount of time and have the space to relax while we're waiting to throw,  If anyone has any more ideas on how we can improve our game please don't hesitate to let me know.  A HUGE thank-you to Wanita Telles.  She's the reason the darts are such a success!

 

SAL -  I am also the American Legion Post 122 Advisor to our SAL.  I know Mark Miller has an article in this newsletter but I felt I needed to add to whatever he has.  Mark and his members do a LOT for our post.  Our SAL membership is close to 100 members with 48 - 50 of that being dual members (both Legionnaires and SAL members).  I have attended every meeting Mark has had.  On our best night we've had maybe 8 people show up.  We all enjoy their hamburger steak nights and their breakfasts.  What we need to do as SAL members is to help out and VOLUNTEER ! ! !  We have a lot of social events coming up on the calendar that the SAL has promised to provide volunteers.  So, please take some time and start participating with the SAL.

 

Nuff Said

 

Rich Cantrell, First Vice

2nd Vice Comments 

We are starting something new in November and every month thereafter.  There will be a Birthday Bash on the third Friday of very month for everyone with a birthday during that month.  Register on that night for a surprise birthday gift.  Bring your family and friends and enjoy the fellowship, karaoke and birthday cake.  Remember this is also steak night.

Karaoke is doing well on the 2nd and 3rd Friday, Jim and Valynn are doing a smashing job.  We are hoping to have entertainment every Friday night, but the budget is very limited.  Any ideas or suggestions are welcomed.

Football Season is in full swing and I think everyone is looking forward to the “Iron Bowl” on Nov. 19th.  We will be selling 7-8 lb Boston Butts for $20.00.  Our Boston Butt sale for Super Bowl Sunday was very successful, let’s make this “Iron Bowl” even better.

Tickets are now available.  Get with me if you wish to purchase or sell some tickets for the Legion.  Tickets are also available from the canteen and from all the officers and E-Board members and several other legion members.

At the present time we are planning to sponsor and run a Bingo game at the Tuskegee Veterans Hospital on the first Sunday of every month.  The Senior NCO Academy at Gunter has volunteered to assist Post 122 with a cash donation and assistance with the Bingo. Remember our fellow hospitalized veterans because except for the grace of God and a little luck we could be there instead of them. Let me know if you can help.

We are in the early stages of planning our New Year’s Eve Party.  Again any suggestions or ideas are welcomed.  We are also planning another draw down sometimes in March.

More information on both New Year’s and draw down will be forthcoming.

With Christmas around the corner we have to think about our Christmas baskets for needy families.  Ralph Hamrick has again offered to run this program.  Ralph has done a fantastic job in the past and I know he will again this year.  Thank you Ralph.

Jack Donovan, 2nd Vice
	


SAL Comments

Greetings!  First and foremost I would like to thank everyone who helped make this years SAL Fish Fry a great success.  If I start naming names I'm sure I'll accidentally leave someone out, so let me say that I am proud to be a member of a post where all of the organizations pulled together and helped make this function work.  Major kudos to all.        
    Next,  it was a great honor to have our American Legion National Commander visit our post.  Thanks to everyone who came and special thanks to the kitchen crew who did an absolutely fantastic job with the steak dinner.  Wow!
    We should be having another major party at our post in the near future.  James Eiland, the SAL National Vice Commander, expressed a desire to have his homecoming here, since his home post at Gulf Shores was leveled by hurricane Ivan.  When he gets his schedule ironed out, I'll let everyone know.
    All of the organizations are up and running, from Sunday breakfast, steak night, Aux and SAL dinners, Karaoke, and so on.  Check your calendars and come out and support your post!
    And, finally, membership!  The lifeblood of any organization is membership.  Please come to your respective meetings, and let your opinions be heard!  And if you haven't renewed your '06 membership, you're late!  Remember all you Legionnaires, it's only $5.00 to be a dual member and we need your strength.
    That's all for now, thanks again, and I'll see you at the post!
Mark Miller,  Squadron Commander          
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Patriot Storage
Space is available to store your seasonal items and/or excess furnishings at a discounted rate!  Do you need space to park your recreational vehicle or boat?  We’ve got it!  Please stop by Patriot Storage on Hwy 14 at the intersection of  Hwys 14 and 82 and check us out, or call 358-5888 for more information. 

American Legion Post 122                                         P.O. Box 681405                                              Prattville, Al 36068




Adjutant/Secretary Comments

As Jack stated in his comments, we are starting a monthly “Birthday Night” at the Post.  So everyone can we recognized, please let me know your birth date.  You can email send it to me by email, letter or call.  Alpost122@aol.com, P.O. Box 681405, Prattville, AL 36068 or 334- 361-0076.  

Also, I would like to recapture emails to send out the newsletter.  So please email me with your email address so you can get the newsletters.

As you can see by the calendar, we have a lot going on so come out and enjoy the fun.  As always volunteers are needed for all the functions.
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	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	1
SAL Membership Mtg
	2
Pool Tourney

6-10 pm
	3
	4
Steak Nite
5-8 pm
	5

	6
[image: image5.wmf]Breakfast

9 am – Noon

[image: image6.wmf]Dart Tourney

3 pm

	7
	8
Gen Membership Mtg 6 pm

	9
Pool Tourney

6-10 pm
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	10

	11
Veteran’s Day

Memorial 11 am
Open House

7 pm Karaoke by Jim Locke
	12
Legion Steak Delivery 10 am – 1 pm


	13
[image: image8.wmf]Breakfast

9 am – Noon
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3 pm

	14
	15
DAV Mtg

Boston Butt Tickets Due In
	16
Pool Tourney

6-10 pm
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	17
	18
Steak Nite
5-8 pm

7 pm Karaoke by Valynn Helms

Birthday Nite
	19
“IRON Bowl”
Boston Butt Sale


	20
[image: image11.wmf]Breakfast

9 am – Noon
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3 pm

	21
	22
 Auxiliary

General

Membership Meeting
6:30 P.M.
	23
Pool Tourney

6-10 pm
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	24
Thanksgiving
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	25
SAL Hamburger Steak
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	26

	27
[image: image16.wmf]Breakfast

9 am – Noon
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3 pm

	28
.
	29
	30
Pool Tourney

6-10 pm
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